
WOODVIEW SPECIALS
NEWSLETTER

with Mrs. Courier, Mrs. Oswald, and Mrs. Rich

This Month in STEAM This Month in Music

This Month in P.E. 

     Thank you to everyone who
ordered from our Square1Art
fundraiser! We were able to raise a
good chunk of money for our STEAM
program. 
     In December, we have lots of fun
things happening in the STEAM room!
Fifth graders are deep into their
engineering challenges and are doing
amazing! Fourth graders have started
their coding unit and are learning how
to be computer programmers. Third
graders are about to finish up their
coding unit, and we are sprinkling in
fun art activities here and there! I
hope everyone has a great holiday!
             Sincerely, Mrs. Courier

     It is that time of year, please make sure your child has a pair of shoes to wear
indoors! Our selection in the office is dwindling. Boots are not supportive footwear and
cause injury.
     We have been working on overhand throw, and a few fitness challenges. We are
wrapping up our chin up challenge and I have been very impressed! The winners from
each grade level will have their names on the wall in the gym, with the amount they
completed. 
     This month we will continue to work on overhand throw, cooperative and seasonal
games and some fitness challenges. When we return from break we will be working on
volleying and netgames.                                               
                                                Sincerely, Mrs. Oswald

      Tis the season for concerts! We look
forward to seeing families attend our
Concert/Family Night on December
12th. Plan to bring 3rd grade students
to the high school auditorium at 4:45,
4th grade at 5:45 and 5th grade at
6:45. Family activities run throughout
the night so feel free to check those
out as well. Usual concert attire is
black on bottom and a Christmas color
on top- of course dresses and suits are
allowed if you would prefer. My groups
this year bring so much enthusiasm to
their music and cannot wait to share it
with you! Hope to see you there!!
                Sincerely, Mrs. Rich
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